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CHA Right of Return Residents

CHA Residents Covered by Relocation Rights Contract 10/1/99

If you used to live in CHA housing on October 1, 1999, you might have the Right of Return. This
means you could come back to CHA housing.

How to Check if You Have the Right of Return

1. Contact CHA Staff:
1. Email: rightofreturn@thecha.org
2. Phone: (312) 786-3104

2. Talk to a Housing Program Specialist: They represent the property where you used to live.
See assignments.

Note:This is not an opportunity for new applicants to apply for housing.

Right of Return Housing Opportunities

People with the Right of Return can move to many new CHA properties around Chicago. Check out
some of CHA’s redevelopment work in our gallery and explore all Right of Return housing
opportunities.

Important Documents

Relocation Rights Contract (RRC)
Amendment to the Relocation Rights Contract (2022)

Annual Reports

2024 Year End RRC Report
2023 Year End RRC Report
2022 Year End RRC Report
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